
 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Date: May 9, 2025 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From:  Kevin Kuchenbecker, Planning, Zoning and Historic Preservation Officer 
 Mike Runge, City Archivist 

Re: Recommend Contract for Title Research 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

The Historic Preservation Office would like to hire Julie Stone as an independent 
contractor to research, compile and print off paper copies pertaining to the mineral 
surveys and original townsites in Deadwood’s downtown core district. Upon completion, 
this information will be added to the City’s GIS files and used in research pertaining to 
Boots on Bricks. The cost for this project will not exceed $15,000.00 dollars and will be 
paid out of the 2025 Public Education line item. 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Move to recommend to the City Commission to hire Julie Stone to research, compile 
and print off paper copies pertaining to the mineral surveys and original townsites in 
Deadwood’s downtown core district. The fund will be paid out of the Public Education 
line item and not exceed $15,000.00. 
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Kevin Kuchenbecker 
Planning, Zoning and  

Historic Preservation Officer 
Telephone (605) 578-2082 

kevin@cityofdeadwood.com 

 


